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POWER SUPPLY UPDATE  

ZESA Holdings would like to advise its valued customers 

countrywide that there is limited power supply in the national grid 

due to a technical fault at Hwange Power Station.  

The technical fault will result in load curtailment of about 368 MW  

today (4th August 2021) and customers will be updated as the 

situation improves. 

Restoration of service to optimum levels is underway and customers 

are advised to use the available power sparingly.  

The inconvenience caused is sincerely regretted. 
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